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23rd November 2022 

Dear Parents         

P6 Assembly  
Our Primary 6 class assembly was scheduled to take place on Friday 25th November however it has 
been postponed to a later date. Further details to follow. 
 
Split the Pot - WEEKLY DRAW!! 
Our school PTA have organised a fundraiser that will run until Christmas. Families and friends are 
asked to buy a ticket for £1 and the amount raised will be split between the winner and school. The 
more tickets you buy the greater chance you have of winning! Participants are asked to put £1 in the 
envelopes sent home with the children and complete the details on the front. The draw will take place 
every Friday during our school assembly. 
 
School Trip Cancelled 
Due to the huge increase in coach hire and cinema tickets we have decided to cancel our Christmas 
trip as it is working out very expensive. Alternatively, we have planned a fun day in school, and we will 
set up the hall as a cinema for all classes.  
 

Friday25th November 2022 Non uniform day  

Tuesday 29th November 2022 Advent Mass @9.30  

Week of 12th December 2022 Literacy & Numeracy books to be sent home. 

Tuesday 13th December 2022 Open Night 

Wednesday 14th December 2022 Christmas Dinner 
 

Tuesday 20th December 2022 Christmas Carol Service @6pm 
 

Wednesday 21st December 2022 School Trip – Maghera Cinema 
 

Thursday 22nd December 2022 Finish @11am 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

M. Meehan 

 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 
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